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PUBLIC LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
Sunday: 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 6pm* 
Sunday: 8:30am 
10am (Confessions 9:45-10.15) 
12 noon* Solemn Mass (Confessions 11.45-12.15) 
5pm* Dominican Rite (Latin) Sung Mass 
Adoration: 4pm (Solemn Benediction at 4.45pm, Vespers at 
6.45pm) 
 
Monday – Saturday: 
Holy Mass: 7:30am (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) 
10am (Monday, Friday, Saturday) 
6pm (Confessions 5pm-5.30pm) 
Adoration: 5pm–5:45pm / Dominican Rosary: 5pm  

Masses marked (*) are live-streamed on Youtube 

READINGS 
 

Amos 8:4-7; Ps 113(112):1-2. 4-6. 7-8. ℟ cf. 1a, 7b; Timothy 2:1-8 
PSALM RESPONSE: Praise the LORD, who raises the poor. 

 
At that time: Jesus said to the disciples, ‘There was a rich man who had a manager, and charges were 
brought to him that this man was wasting his possessions. And he called him and said to him, “What is this 
that I hear about you? Turn in the account of your management, for you can no longer be manager.” And 
the manager said to himself, “What shall I do, since my master is taking the management away from me? I 
am not strong enough to dig, and I am ashamed to beg. I have decided what to do, so that when I am 
removed from management, people may receive me into their houses.” So, summoning his master’s 
debtors one by one, he said to the first, “How much do you owe my master?” He said, “A hundred measures 
of oil.” He said to him, “Take your bill, and sit down quickly and write fifty.” Then he said to another, “And 
how much do you owe?” He said, “A hundred measures of wheat.” He said to him, “Take your bill and write 
eighty.” The master commended the dishonest manager for his shrewdness. For the sons of this world are 
more shrewd in dealing with their own generation than the sons of light.’ And I tell you, make friends for 
yourselves by means of unrighteous wealth, so that when it fails they may receive you into the eternal 
dwellings. 
  ‘One who is faithful in a very little is also faithful in much, and one who is dishonest in a very little is also 
dishonest in much. If then you have not been faithful with the unrighteous wealth, who will entrust to you 
the true riches? And if you have not been faithful with that which is another’s, who will give you that which 
is your own? No servant can serve two masters: for either he will hate the one and love the other, or he will 
be devoted to the one and despise the other. You cannot serve God and money.’ 
                                                                                                                                                Luke 16:1-13 

 
                                                                                                                                                John 3:13-17 

Parish Priest Surgery Hours 
Weekdays (except Wednesdays): 9am-
12noon. Appointments can be made 
online at 
https://rosaryshrine.co.uk/contact/
parish-priests-surgery/  
or through the Parish Secretary.  
 
 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 
21 September 2025 

Special Notices 

• Fr Joseph is away from 16 
September – 1 October. 

• October events at St 
Dominic’s – The Rosary Shrine 
have now been published 
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SECOND COLLECTION 
There is a second collection for the Evangeli 
Gaudium Appeal 
“Evangelii Gaudium Sunday calls us to be joyous 
in proclaiming our faith. “Evangelii Gaudium” is 
Latin for “Joy of the Gospel”.  
ABSENCES 
Fr Joseph will be away from 16 September - 1st 
October but the parish office will be open as 
usual until 22 September – 3rd October when Rita, 
the parish secretary, will be on annual leave. As 
always, the best way to make contact is by email.  
OCTOBER EVENTS  
(MONTH OF THE MOST HOLY ROSARY) 
Posters are now available with the various events 
happening here during the month of October, 
including a new video series by Bishop Robert 
Barron, lecture evenings by Frs Matthew & Neil 
on Church History, the 2025 Rosary Shrine lecture 
with Sr Carino, and the ever-popular Eucharistic 
Healing Service. Please do join us for all or some 
of the events happening!  
PARISH CENSUS 2025 
Thank you to all who have already submitted their 
hardcopy or digital census forms. If you worship 
here even though you do not live within the 
parish boundaries, you are warmly encouraged 
to take part. Even if you have been a long-time 
worshipper at St Dominic’s, please do take part 
so that we have your most up-to-date information. 
This will also be an opportunity to state what 
groups and activities you are currently involved 
with in the parish, and areas with which you might 
like to be involved in the future. It is entirely 
possible some activities & groups might be 
missing from the census, but please do make a 
note of them so they can be recorded. 
GROUP THERAPY 
The St Dominic's Therapy Group takes place on 
Wednesdays in the Catechesis Room (upstairs) in 
the parish hall at 7 pm. New enquirers please 
contact Augusta about joining this 
group: augustawolff@gmail.com. 
SCRIPTURE GROUP 
Fr Thomas’s scripture continues Fridays at 8pm in 
the Catechesis Room (upstairs in the parish hall). 
ORGAN RECITAL 
The next organ recital will be Saturday 11th 
October – by Martin Stacy 
 

 
CATECHIST TRAINING DAY 
Unfortunately, this event has been cancelled. 
INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 
Are you or someone you know interested in 
becoming Catholic and learning more about the 
Catholic faith? If so, please contact Fr Joseph or 
the parish secretary.  
CHARITY NOMINATION FORM  
Forms are available at the back of the church for 
you to have your say and nominate up to five 
charities which you think might be worth 
supporting by a second collection. The deadline 
for submissions is the 26 October 2025. Please 
hand your nomination form to a priest, the 
parish secretary during opening hours, or post 
them into the deposit safe next to the 
Repository. 
INTERESTED IN TRAINING and volunteering 
as a Relationship Counsellor with Marriage 
Care? We are a Catholic organisation 
specialising in relationship support and are 
currently looking for those who would be 
interested in training via our Certificate in 
Relationship Counselling (CRC) course. There 
is the opportunity to benefit from a new pathway 
we are offering - to volunteer with our marriage 
preparation service prior to the CRC selection. 
To find out more and to register your interest, 
either for entry at this stage or prior to our CRC 
selection process in Autumn 2026, please 
visit: www.marriagecare.org.uk or 
email: volunteer@marriagecare.org.uk 
 THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 
Offertory (14 September 2025) 
Cash: £859.61, Gift Aid £514.00, Total £1373.61. 
SOLEMN PROFESSION 
Please keep in your prayers Brother Augustine 
Joseph Chen OP and Brother Reginald Herbert 
OP who made their Solemn Profession in Oxford 
on Saturday 13th September. 
PARISH OFFICE 
The parish office will be closed until 5th October – 
due to secretary’s annual leave.  
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